
Good morning Ed, 
  
I will start working on getting two more quotes to inspect the Holmberg Tank. And yes you are correct 
the extension of Seabury is not.  
  
Best, 
Mo 
  
From: water pollution control authority <wpca.ledyard@ledyardct.org>  
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2023 2:52 PM 
To: Duarte, Mauricio <duartem@grotonutilities.com> 
Subject: Re: Holmberg Tank_Ledyard Center Tank and Seabury Ave  

 

Thanks Mo - we should prepare quotes to have the Holmberg tank inspected.  Good news on 

Ledyard center tank.  I understand Seabury was under SCWA but it looks like the extension of 

Seabury is not.  Peter Gardener wants to bulid a new subdivision beyond the present Seabury 

road...? 

  

Ed 

   
Ed Lynch, WPCA 

Mobile 646-732-9224 

 
From: Duarte, Mauricio <duartem@grotonutilities.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2023 4:40 PM 
To: water pollution control authority <wpca.ledyard@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Holmberg Tank_Ledyard Center Tank and Seabury Ave  

  
Greetings, Ed, 

I've included a quote for the examination of the Gales Ferry Tank (also known as the Holmberg Tank), 

which was brought up during the DPH sanitary survey last year. It has been five years since the last 

inspection, which is about when DPH advises having tanks evaluated. The last examination was 

completed in 2018.  

A map of the service region for the Southeastern Water Authority is also included. It appears that 

Seabury Ave is in their service area and not Ledyard's.  

Finally, I was able to make contact with the company that will be painting the Ledyard Center Tank's top, 

Goliath Structural Steel Maintenance. They stated they would call me back this week to give me an exact 

date but that they anticipated to begin the job in August.   

If you have any questions please let me know. 

Best, 

Mo 
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